
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Gourley 

“Concentrate on counting your blessings and you’ll have little time to count 

anything else.”— Woodrow M. Kroll 

Huxley CE Primary 

School Newsletter 

07.10.22  

Thank you … 

 Dear Parents 

A short one this week but one full of thank you’s… 
Our worship theme this term has been thankfulness so it seems perfectly 
fitting for me to do my own thank you’s this week…I am grateful for so many 
things…  
 

 Thank you to Andy for building the new tree house- it is finally up! Please 

see photos on our Facebook Page. We had so many problems with 
missing or damaged sections but it is finally up and looking great! 

 Thank you to you, as parents, for being so active on Showbie and for 

sharing the wonderful things you’ve been doing at home. 

 Thank you to Miss Lloyd- yesterday was a very busy day in the office but 

she took it all in her stride as usual!  

 Thank you to the teaching and support staff who work tirelessly to ensure 

your children are happy and feel safe in our lovely little school 

 Thank you to the staff who organised and helped on the KS1 Geography 

field trip. Please see our Facebook page for a video capturing parts of their 
day. 

 Thank you to Rev Rhodes for welcoming the children to church yesterday 

as part of their Geography field trip. They had a wonderful time. 

 Thank you to our wonderful electricians who are contracted to look after 

the electrics in our building but came to the rescue this week when 
someone (not mentioning any names!) pulled the photocopier wires out of 
the wall socket!  

 Thank you to our contractors who came out to sort a wasp nest which was 

in our roof! Thankfully all sorted now. 

 Thank you to our community for their ongoing support for the school. 

 Thank you to Miss Totty for volunteering in school and helping our children 

grow 

 Thank you to the Edsential kitchen staff of Tarporley CE Primary for 

preparing and delivering our wonderful food. 

 Thank you to the Diocese for their ongoing support and reminders about 

wellbeing and self-care! 

 Thank you to Mrs Churchill-Evans (S&L), our new SENCo Sarah and 

Pauline from Achieve 360 for working with our children to help them feel 
supported both academically and emotionally   

 Thank you to the most important people- the children! We are so incredibly 

proud of them each and every day! 

 
We talked in worship this week about the phrase ‘count your blessings’  
We certainly have a lot of blessings to count.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

       
 

DIARY DATES 2022  

6 th October- Geography Field Trip – Years 1 
and 2 only  

11th October – Open day (for prospective 
Reception 2023 parents)  

12th October- Attendance Workshop Coffee 
Morning 9-9.45  

19th Harvest Celebration Coffee Morning 9-
10.15  

20th October- Half Term Starts (for all children)  

21st INSET (NO CHILDREN IN SCHOOL)  

4th November-Parents Evening- starts at 
1.15pm- booking information to follow as usual  

*These may later change, or new dates may be 
added-see messages or emails for updates. 

 

 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Work at home… 

Sometimes children will bring things 

home they may need to finish or 

continue as a homework e.g. some 

research or a challenge or a ‘make it’ 

task. Please ask your class teacher if 

you are unsure as to what needs 

completing. Also check Showbie for 

updates/messages. You can upload 

photos or bring your homework in and 

we will upload it on there for you. 

PTO for Showbie 
Spotlight… 
 

https://quotefancy.com/woodrow-m-kroll-quotes


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

Oaks have been 

studying the book ‘The 

Man who walked 

between the Towers’ as 

part of their English unit. 

Here’s some of Tobias’ 

(Flexi Y5) work from 

home linked to the 

book and here is his 

brother, Sam’s (Flexi Y3) 

Grammar work linked to 

the book also- well 

done boys! 

 Science Classification 
by Amelia (flexi y6) and Phonics hunt by 
Elea (flexi R) 

 

Amazing climbing skills by Mitch (flexi 
Y1) 


